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ALTNAGELVIN HOSPITALS HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICES TRUST
DIRECTORATE OF NURSING AND RISK MANAGEMENT

MEMORANDUM
To: Mr. Tom Melaugh, Director of Clinical Support Services
From: Therese Brown
Date: 26 November 2004

Subject: Raychel Fergusson Independent Enquiry

I refer to my memo dated 17-11-04.

I have now been advised by Mrs. Burnside Chief Executive that she did not use her

- . computer for any correspondence on the matter. The computer of her P.A should hold

any information on the matter.

In addition I failed to note that Dr Quinn’s secretary may hold information on her
computer. |

Therese Brown (Mrs.)

Risk Management Director

021-007-019




